Information on the publishing of the flash report on the year 2001

The Board of Danubius Hotels Rt. informs its shareholders that the flash report on the year 2001 will be published on the „IKSZ” system of the Budapest Stock Exchange in Hungarian language and on the website of the company (www.danubiusgroup.com) in English and Hungarian languages. If requested, the report can be sent via post or e-mail to the shareholders nominated in the book of shares (1051 Budapest, Hungary, Szent István tér 11., Investor Relations, tel.: 36-1-374-7207, fax: 36-1-269-3095, e-mail: investor.relations@danubiusgroup.com).

